METRO Memorandum

2000 S_W. Furst Avenue
Portland, OR 97201-5398

503/221-1646
DATE: October 29, 1992
TO: Governmental Affairs Committee

Metro Council
Executive Officer
Interested Parties
FROM: Susan Leéf/Committee Clerk
RE: Governmental Affairs Committee Meeting Cancellation
Due to lack of agenda items, the Thursday, November 5, 1992 Governmental

Affairs Committee has been canceled. The next regqularly scheduled meeting
of the Committee is Thursday, November 19, 1992.
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